German Gazette   2-5-15

Happy 100th Day!
Our munch mix was awesome.  We had a tower of items to donate to Harbor House.  Once again thank you for your generosity.  
Non-Fiction
We have been working on learning the difference between fiction and non-fiction books.  We will continue to do mini-units on non-fiction topics as the year progresses.  So far we have covered penguins and polar bears.
Narrative Writing
Next week we begin several weeks of narrative writing.  Next week we will be reading books and writing about the characters in those books.  We will be filling in story maps to learn the different elements in each story.  
Science
We will be experimenting with candy hearts next week.  



Valentine’s Day
Our party will be next Friday afternoon.  Each child should have brought in their cards for the class by then so we can pass them out in the morning.  We will open and read our Valentines before the party so we have time to eat and play some games.  
Library
The kids are now checking out 2 books.  Please be sure to return both books by Wednesday so they can check out more.  
Abraham Lincoln
I know his birthday is next week, but wow, we have a lot going on right now.  We will learn a little about his life next week but spend more time on the topic the week after.  
Addition/Subtraction
It is time to get some simple addition and subtraction flash cards to have at home.  The goal by the end of the year is to have the facts memorized to 5.  I need help at home with this one!
